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To:  Early Childhood Advisory Council Members and Stakeholders 

From:  Alberta Stokes, Early Childhood Coordinator, Collaboration and Program Improvement, Division of   

Early Childhood 

Date:  September 21, 2022 

Re:  August 24th   State Early Childhood Advisory Meeting Materials  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
On behalf of the Maryland State Department of Education, Division of Early Childhood, we thank you for 
attending our State Early Childhood Advisory Council Hybrid meeting. We know you have a number of 
demands on your schedule and appreciate that you took the time to participate. 
 
A special thank you to all the presenters and to Deputy Superintendent, Dr. Deann Collins; former Assistant 
State Superintendent, Steven Hicks; Head Start Collaboration Specialist, Vanessa Jones; Director of Education, 
Community Action of Howard County, Tracy Broccolino; and Project Administer, Johns Hopkins Center for 
Technology in Education, Isabelle Doucet; and Tammy Devlin. 
 
For your convenience, below are the materials from the meeting: 

• PowerPoint presentation (attached) 

• Recording Link: https://jh.yuja.com/V/Video?v=5778169&node=25471630&a=384996501&autoplay=1 

• List of funded Judy Centers sites: (attached)  

• State ECAC survey: Please take a few minutes to respond to the survey here. Your response will help to 
inform future meetings.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me, Alberta Stokes at alberta.stokes1@maryland.gov. 
 
Please remember to place the upcoming meeting dates on your calendars. The times and format of the 
meetings will be announced closer to the date.  
 

• October 28, 2022 

• February 1, 2023 

• May 3, 2023 

• August 23, 2023 

• November 15, 2023 
 
Thank you for your time and commitment to the children and families you serve.  
  
Kindest regards,  
Alberta 
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